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tristan and karla <tristanandkarla@aapt.net.au>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:01 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hi.

In relation to the proposed changes to the maxim amount of leverage allowed in the retail forex market: many
people make their living in this market, and such a dramatic loss of their leverage could effectively put them "out
of a job" please take this into consideration.

Thanks

Tristan Phipps


